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The Executive Board  

• takes note of the conclusions of the 2019 Annual Partnership review, the action plan to reach the 

outstanding milestones in the Letter of Intent and the Roadmap for the Forest Sector;  

• welcomes the progress in the implementation of the roadmap and the action plan; 

• notes the progress on the land use planning process and stresses the importance of this reform to 

the overall objective and principles of participatory processes mutually agreed to in the Letter of 

Intent; 

• wishes to pursue the policy dialogue with the Government of the Democratic Republic of Congo to 

achieve the joint targets set in the letter of intent, the roadmap and the action plan;  

• in the context of the abovementioned policy dialogue process, welcomes the progress achieved in 

the development of the strategic partnership framework and encourages its completion. 

 

 

 

 

 


